
From: Susan [mailto:susanparsons725@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2013 8:56 PM 
To: Firchow, Kevin 

Cc: Mariann Bertram 
Subject: Re: 1437 Morrison 

 

 

Kevin, 

 

I am writing in support of plan commission approval for the demolition 

and reconstruction of the Bertram home at 1437 Morrison. My husband 

and I recently purchased the home at 1423 Morrison Street and are 

currently undergoing renovations to that home which required a 

variance, so we are familiar with the new zoning code. 

 

I have reviewed the plans for the Bertram project, believe them to be 

consistent with the new zoning code, and wish to voice support for the 

project. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Susan Parsons 

1423 Morrison 

 

 

mailto:susanparsons725@gmail.com

